61 Oglander Road
London SE15 4DD

26th August 1986

Dear Member or Friend,
Dulwich Orchestra 1986-1987

We will be starting our next season on Tu

2 wi esday September 9th at 7 15 pm at
William Penn School. It is in fact

he enrolment day for the orchestra
course but as in previous years we shall play some music as well. We are
planning to put on three main concerts during the year. The programme and
dates for these concerts are as followvs:

November 29th 1986

Fetes Debussy
Violoncello Concerto Dvorak
(Soloist Peter Halling)
Symphony No 1 Sibelius
March 28th 1987
Italian Girl in Algiers Overture  FOSZTAT —
Piano Concerto No 2 Bratms
(Soloist Hamish Pitcaithley)
Symphony No 2 Tchaikovsky
June 6th 1987
Water Music Suite No 1 Hanclel
Prelude to Irmelin Delius
Extracts from 'The Planets' Holst
Pamp and Circumstance March No 1 Elgar
Symphony No 6 Beethoven

The third concert is planned to be part of an English Heritage course
organised by the Southwark Institute. All the concerts will be at St
Barnabus, Calton Avenue, Dulwich.

The Annual General Meeting of the Dulwich Orchestral Society will be held
at 7 00 pm on Tuesday 23rd September 1986 at William Penn School to be
followed by a normal rehearsal.

If you have any friends particularly string players who would like to play
please ask them to come along. I very much look forward to seeing you in
September .

Yours Sincerely,

Philip McKerna
(Secretary)



